
 

26th April 2019 

 
To: Parents of Pupils in Year 7 & 8 
 
Dear Parents 

 
Visit to Skegness – Friday 28th June 2019 

 
I am pleased to confirm that we have arranged a trip to Skegness on Friday 28th June 2019 for all pupils in years 
7 and 8. This is sure to be a fun and enriching day for the pupils where they will study coastal ecosystems and visit 
the Skegness sea life centre. 
 
All children will need to wear full school uniform plus an overcoat (with hood). In addition, they will need to bring a 
packed lunch and snacks (including drinks), sun cream and sun hat, stationery and clipboard. Pupils will also 
require a small amount of spending money for an ice cream/souvenir etc. Should you wish to provide your child 
with travel sickness medicine, please label the packet and pass to me for safekeeping.  Your child will need to 
arrive at school at 8am and we will return to school at 4.30pm. 
 
The cost of this visit is £20 and has already been added to your summer term fees invoice. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs N Howlett 
Head of Geography 
Senior Teacher-Pastoral 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
 
 
 
 
Child’s Name: _______________________________________                          Form: _______________ 
 
I give consent for my child to partake in the visit to Skegness on Friday 28th June 2019 from 8am – 4.30pm. I 
acknowledge the need for obedience and responsible behaviour on their part. I understand that there is some level 
of risk in every activity but that this visit will be managed to minimise the risks involved.  
 
My child is medically fit to undertake this visit. 
 
I acknowledge that the cost of £20 has been added to my summer term fees invoice 
 
Please note that this trip is not refundable and by signing the consent form, you are agreeing to the cost 
even if your child does not take part in the visit. 
 
 
Signed: _________________________________________                                          Date: _______________ 

 
Please return to Mrs Howlett by Friday 3rd May 2019 

 


